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Reception class visited the school library for the first time this week. 

They had so much fun exploring all the different books. 

Goodbye, Ms Graham  

Ms Graham has been 

with us at Flora 

Gardens for seven 

years and is leaving 

to begin a new role 

as a Headteacher of 

another primary 

school. 

We wish her all the 

best in the future 

and hope she comes 

back to visit us soon! 

We will miss you.  

Bon Voyage! 
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Please remember to bring 

your bags in for the 

clothes collection by 

Friday 6th May. Details 

can be found here of 

items that you can put in 

the bags. 

  

https://bag2school.com/

what-we-collect 

  

 

 

 

Wonde is an online password 

storing service. It allows pupils 

to log on using a pin code and 

removes the hassle of 

remembering many 

passwords.  If you need any 

further information please 

email Mr Carter – 

Year5@fgschool.uk. 

 

Value Award Winners 

Nursery – Randy & Julian 

Reception – Elyas 

Year 1 – All of Year 1 

Year 2 – Leela 

Year 3 – Syon 

Year 4 – Duarte 

Year 5 – Samira 

Year 6 – Marley 

Sport – Janelle Y5 

 

 

Year 3 Skittleball team had a 

very enjoyable day out 

yesterday at Sacred Heart 

High School. The team 

developed their 

communication and teamwork 

skills in a really positive way. 

We are incredibly proud of 

them. 

This week, Nursery class engaged in activities that 

developed their fine motor skills. 

Monday is a 

Bank Holiday, 

We will open on 

Tuesday 3
rd
 May. 

If you have a worry about 

anything while school is 

closed, you can contact 

people who can help at 

any time. 

NSPCC Help Line: 0808 

800 5000 for adults with 

a concern about a child.   

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/  

 

Childline: 0800 1111 

for children with any 

worries.  

https://www.childline.org.uk/ 
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